
 
 

June 28, 2024 

 
BULLETIN: Additional Clarification on Amending Order 1, Agency Order 
  
On June 27,2024 we issued a bulletin introducing Amending Order 1 and the Agency Order. Both 
these documents are posted to our website on the following webpage: 
https://www.bcveg.com/general-order-amending-orders/  
  
Amending Order 1 repeals a substantial number of provisions from the General Order of May 29, 
2024. This was done for two reasons. First, there were a number of provisions in the General Order 
that were not necessary, or that otherwise addressed matters properly expressed outside the 
General Order. These were permanently removed from the General Order because the 
Commission concluded that their continued presence could give rise to interpretational issues. 
Second, Amending Order 1 repeals most of the provisions in the General Order that relate to 
Agencies. This was done so that the Agency provisions could be redrafted and expressed with 
greater precision in the new Agency Order. 
  
It is important that all persons operating in a regulated sector take steps to familiarize themselves 
with all applicable regulatory requirements. Therefore, I do encourage you to read through the 
2024-05-29 BCVMC General Order, Amending Order 1, and the Agency Order in their entirety. 
These three orders provide you with all applicable regulatory requirements.  
  
In addition to yesterday’s introduction of the Agency Order, designated agencies received a letter 
that provided greater clarification on the reasons. A copy of this document is attached to this 
bulletin and has been posted to our website.  
  
Derek Sturko 
Chair 
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